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„SEA Screening“ for revising the ERDF programme Baden-Württemberg 
2014-2020 in order to implement REACT-EU 

Period of performance: 2021 

The REACT-EU initiative for dealing with the results of the COVID-19 crisis provided additional budget for 

the ERDF programme Baden-Württemberg 2014-2020. The programme implemented this budget via a new 

priority axis, which mirrored the specific objectives and measures of the existing programme. 
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ÖIR was responsible for ensuring compliance of the changed ERDF programme with the existing SEA, 

respectively identifying the need for amending the existing SEA. The screening was conducted by 

comparing the new priority axis implemented and its measures with the measures already checked for the 

existing programme. The compliance was verified based on the criteria defined by the German law on 

SEA/EIA. 

Project team: Roland Gaugitsch, Erich Dallhammer 

Client:  Ministry of Rural Affairs and Consumer Protection Baden-Württemberg 

 




